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Dear Sir

I would like to express my opposition to the
privatisation of the Hong Kong Intl Airport.  My
concern is the Government may not be able to control
the landing / parking costs of plane which will
subsequently lead to the increase of charges to be
levied on user, in this case, the travellers.  Since
it's a public asset, I don't think it's sensible to
pass it onto a profit seeking private entity.

Take for instance, privatisation has caused serious
problems when we look at the recent privatisation of
HK Eastern Cross Harbour Tunnel and Links.

Please do not do it in a rush.  Unless it's under the
SAR Government's control, I hope you will give it a
thorough thought.

Thank you.
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